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Michigan Association of Planning Honors ROWE Staffer 
 

Flint, Michigan, October 4, 2019 – The Michigan Association 

of Planning (MAP) awarded ROWE Professional Services 

Company’s Caitlyn Habben one of two 2019 Helen Foss 

Award for Outstanding Volunteer awards at MAP’s Planning 

Michigan Conference on September 25, 2019. MAP honored 

Habben with the award due to her work in re-energizing the 

Emerging Planning Professionals Committee and serving as its 

chairperson for two years. The committee is devoted to 

working students, entry- to-mid-level planners, those in non-

traditional fields without long-term experience, or people 

embarking on encore careers. Habben has been a planner 

with ROWE since May 2016 and a member of MAP since 

2013. 
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